AVERAGE CAMSHAFT WEAR INDUSTRY ALARM LOG
October 10, 2008 to April 21, 2011 (Severity, Severe Directions) 


Multiple tests set off industry alarms. The long-term trend becomes severe enough that labs could no longer calibrate. After extensive analysis, the surveillance panel determines that the severity shift is hardware related. On April 21, 2011, a correction factor for ACSW was implemented for tests run on Batch B tappets and Batch E, F, or G camshafts. This correction factor was ‘back-applied’ to the relevant reference tests so that future test monitoring would accurately capture industry severity status going forward. As a result, this trend is no longer seen in the industry control chart, and only a one-test excursion appears.
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